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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 01/28/15
BEAUFORT-HYDE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION ELECTS NEW PRESIDENT AND ADDS NEW ADVISORY BOARD MEMBER

WASHINGTON -- The Beaufort-Hyde Community Foundation has elected a new president and named a new advisory board member for 2015.   

Serving as officers are: Shanon Carter, president; Chip Edwards, vice president and treasurer, Beth Wilder, secretary and Bill Rich, grants chair. Joining the board is: Stuart O’Neal with Edward Jones.  
Also serving on the Beaufort-Hyde Community Foundation board are: Nicole Howard, Read Allen, Ed Mann and Daniel Bergevin.  
The Beaufort-Hyde Community Foundation is an affiliate of the North Carolina Community Foundation (NCCF).  For further information, contact any advisory board member; the NCCF Regional Associate Natalie Jenkins Peel at (252) 216-8908 or npeel@nccommunityfoundation.org; or visit the NCCF website at www.nccommunityfoundation.org and click on “Affiliates.”

About the North Carolina Community Foundation

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has made $89 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $191 million in assets, NCCF sustains 1,200 endowments established to provide long-term support of a broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and community assistance in 67 counties across the state.

An important component of NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and national levels. 
For more information, visit www.nccommunityfoundation.org and Facebook or follow on Twitter @NCCF.
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